
 

 

             Princeton Fire & Rescue Dept. 
 
   Memorandum 
 
 

 
To:  Mayor Schumacher and City Council 

 
Date: 08/24/2020 
 
From: Fire Chief-Ron Lawrence 
 
Regarding: Adoption of the State Fire Code Book 
 
I am asking for the council to adopt the Minnesota State Fire Code book for the City of 
Princeton and for the Princeton Fire and Rescue Department. This is also a 
recommendation from the State Fire Marshals office. 
 
I will be present for any questions. Thank you. 
 
 
 
Fire Chief, 
 
Ron Lawrence 
 

 


